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Department of Environmental Quality 

JUN 01 Z0'8 

Charles B. Cook 
First Asset Holdings, LLC 
P. 0. Box 7 
Fort Smith, AR 72902 

RE: Permit Track No.: 4908-WR-2; AFIN: 04-01681 

Dear Mr. Cook: 

The Office of Water Quality (OWQ) received a letter from your operator on May 23, 2018, 
requesting a 30-day extension to complete the nonmunicipal domestic treatment works 
(NDSTW) information outlined in the Schedule of Compliance of your permit. According to the 
letter from your operator, the required NDSTW information will be submitted by July 1, 2018. 
Based on this information, the OWQ understands the required information will not meet the 
deadline in your permit. Please be aware, the NDSTW information will be considered late and 
the required information needs to be submitted as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact Colby Ungerank of my staff at (501) 682-0047 or by email at 
ungerank@adeq. state.ar. us. 

Associate Director, Office of Water Quality 
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